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Water 
The changing river conditions have been providing our operators with a challenge to treat water within 
the 8-hour day normally expected this time of year. They have had some long days but have kept us in 
water and are doing an excellent job. 
 

Sewer 
The crew at the wastewater treatment plant are still working on the broken clarifier and hope to have it 
repaired soon. 

Streets 
Two employees attended training last week on the streets and Danny Dezort received his road 
scholarship certification. The certification took several years of training and is quite an 
accomplishment.  

Solid Waste 

Clean up days are scheduled for the week of May 20th as always. 


